
A special invitation for
Mainstream Dancersfrom the SCVSDA JubileeOur 58th Annual Jubilee is coming up this September in San Jose.  In addition to our traditional offerings of Plus, Advanced, and C-1, all day and evening on Saturday we will be having dancing at the GDP level. GDP (General Dance Program) is a level that we are using to encourage people to join the square dance community before they learn Plus (or if for any reason they don't want to learn Plus). It's a subset of Plus, just like Basic and Mainstream.  It includes selected calls from the Basic, Mainstream, and Plus lists.We designed GDP to be “half the size of Plus” so that it would be easy for new dancers to learn. Most of the calls are ones with which Mainstream dancers are very familiar. But it does include a few Plus calls.  So, in order to make it easier for you to dance in our GDP call, we are offering a 

Free Workshop
Friday evening, 12 September 2014, 8:00pmThis workshop will cover everything you need to know to be able to dance in our GDP Hall. There are only seven calls to learn, and this session will explain all of them and give you a chance to practice them. (For a list of what they are, or if you have danced Plus before and just want to review them, see: http://www.scvsda.org/jubilee-gdp.html) Whether you are an experienced Mainstream dancer, a "rusty" Plus dancer, or a beginner on your way to Plus who has learned all the Mainstream calls but only some of the Plus calls, come to this free session and you will be ready to have fun dancing at Jubilee all day and evening Saturday!

SCVSDA 58th Annual Jubilee
12-14 September 2014

Burnett Middle School, 850 N. 2nd Street, San Jose
GDP Dancing Saturday 13 September, 10am-5pm and 8pm to Close408-481-9436        jubilee@scvsda.orgRegister online at:

http://www.scvsda.org/jubilee
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